February 11,2019
Dear School Leader:

As medical students, we believe medical schools play a central and unique role in developing a community-responsive physician workforce that will meet the healthcare needs of our society in which we live. To do so, medical schools need to produce a diverse cadre of doctors who can not only treat the patient immediately in front of them, but also address the health equity challenges that currently exist in our world. To ensure that schools are meeting the needs of their students of the society at large, there must be continuous self-reflection and examination of current programs, policies, and values related to these goals. The Social Mission Self-Assessment is a free tool that can be used by medical school leaders, such as yourself, to take a more detailed look social mission in their institutions. Completion of the Self-Assessment survey will bring  much needed attention to areas of high importance to medical students and allow for school leaders to receive detailed confidential feedback on areas of strength and areas for improvement. 

We believe the Social Mission Metrics Self-Assessment has great potential to engage physicians-in-training, medical educators, and health policy innovators in frank discussions and problem-solving around issues of mutual concern. We fully support the Social Mission Metrics Initiative and hope you will participate in their very important work. 

Perry Tsai, MD, PhD
National President
American Medical Student Association
